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Dear visitors,  

 

The Trade Office of Swiss Industries would like to point out that the border authorities examine at the 

time of your entry, whether the legal entry requirements are still met. If, during this examination, you 

cannot provide the documents produced in support of your visa application, you may be refused entry 

by the border authorities even if you are in possession of a valid visa.  

 

Therefore, the Trade Office of Swiss Industries advises you to carry with you copies of the documents 

(e.g. letters of invitation, travel confirmations) which you enclosed with your visa application. This will 

help to make the border control procedure easier and prevent you from being delayed at the border.  

 

After receiving your visa please check it for possible mistakes (e.g. name, duration of your planned stay) 

and, if necessary, return it to the office for corrections at your earliest convenience. The office will not 

bear responsibility for any mistakes in the visas which were not reported prior to the departure, along 

with potential consequences.  

 

Have a pleasant journey! 


